SUPREME COURT OF THE AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY
NOTICE TO PRACTITIONERS

Civil Mediation Blocks 2020

Practitioners are advised that the civil mediation blocks advised on 11 July 2019 have been updated
and are now as follows:

Week commencing 3 February 2020;
Week commencing 24 February 2020;
Week commencing 2 March 2020;
Week commencing 11 May 2020;
Week commencing 18 May 2020;
Week commencing 6 July 2020;

Week commencing 17 August 2020;
Week commencing24 August 2020;
Week commencing 16 November 2020;
Week commencing 23 November 2020.

Practitioners are reminded that each mediation block is filled before the next is open and a mediator
appointed. Parties are unable to choose to be listed in a future mediation block that has not been

opened for allocation.

Amanda Nuttall
Registrar
19 December 2019



